4 LAPEN'S N
STH ANNUAL SUMMIT
FOR PARENTING EDUCATORS

ADVERSE CHILDHOOD EXPERIENCES:
\_ PARENTING EDUCATION IS KEY J

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 2], 20]5 9:00am to 3:30pm

A full day of presentations, networking, exhibits and more!
West Baton Rouge Conference Center in Port Allen, Louisiana
Registration Opens 11/1/14  Early bird rates end 12/31/14
REGISTER: http://lapensummit2015.eventbrite.com

DR. ROBERT ANDA, co-PRINCIPLE INVESTIGATOR WITH THE ACE STUDY

Dr. Anda has conducted research in a variety of areas including disease surveillance, behavioral health,
mental health and disease, cardiovascular disease, and childhood determinants of health. After spending 20
years as a research medical officer in the U.S. Public Health Service, he is now a Senior Scientific Consult-
ant to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) in Atlanta. He played the principal role in the
design of the Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACE) Study and serves as its Co-Principal Investigator.
Findings from the ACE Study have been presented at Congressional Briefings and numerous conferences around the world. The ACE
Study is being replicated in numerous countries by the World Health Organization (WHO) and is now being used to assess the childhood
origins of health and social problems in more than 18 U.S. states.

DR. STEWART GORDON, coMMUNITY HEALTH SOLUTIONS LOUISIANA

Dr. Stewart Gordon joined CHS-LA in January 2012 as Chief Medical Officer. Prior to joining CHS-LA, Dr. Gordon was a
practicing pediatrician for eighteen years at Earl K. Long (EKL) Medical Center. His pediatric practice was largely focused
on providing services to the Medicaid and uninsured population. He was involved in medical student and pediatric resident
education throughout his tenure at EKL. Dr. Gordon’s areas of interest include early brain development / early childhood,
child advocacy / children’s public policy, juvenile justice reform, prevention of child abuse and neglect and prevention and
treatment of childhood obesity.

RATES: $40 through December 31, 2014 * $50 After January 1st, Registration Closes January 15th
Registration includes lunch!
Continuing education credit applications are in progress.

Questions? Call Lenell Young 225-218-5657 or lapen@selahec.orqg

The LAPEN Summit is supported by funds from the Southeast Louisiana AHEC,
Louisiana Children’s Trust Fund and the Baton Rouge Area Foundation.

There are no refunds. You may transfer your registration to another person if you are unable to attend. This event is being held in an
ADA compliant location. If you have dietary or other medical/physical required restrictions, please contact the event coordinators to make
arrangements: susan@teamdynamicsweb.com.
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